
October 23rd, 2023, the Board of Supervisors met at the Orwell Township building at 

7:00 p.m. for a budget planning session for the 2024 budget.  All members were present.  

The budget was prepared and the Board requested that the secretary have it ready for a 

final review before the public inspection period following the November 16th meeting. 

The proposed budget is planned to be adopted by the Supervisors at the December 13th 

meeting. 

 

The millage rate will remain the same at 5.96 to be used for general purposes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        Meeting Adjourned 8:05 p.m. 

 

 

       Mia M. Beebe, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

Approved  

_____________________ 


